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Notice Concerning Support for TCFD Recommendations 
 

Daiwa Office Investment Corporation (the “Investment Corporation”) hereby announces that Daiwa Real Estate 
Asset Management Co. Ltd., to which the Investment Corporation entrusts the management of assets, has 
expressed support for the recommendations of the Task Force on Climate-related Financial Disclosures (“TCFD”) 
and also joined the TCFD consortium, a group of domestic companies that support TCFD recommendations. 
 
1. Overview of TCFD  

TCFD is an international initiative established by the Financial Stability Board (“FSB”) at the request of the  

G20 for the purpose of discussing the disclosures of climate-related financial information and the responses  
by financial institutions. TCFD publishes recommendations for companies to disclose their governance, 
strategy, risk management, and metrics and targets for climate-related risk and opportunities.  
For TCFD, please refer to the website of TCFD. (https://www.fsb-tcfd.org/). 

                      

2. Overview of TCFD Consortium 

TCFD Consortium is a group of companies and financial institutions that support the TCFD recommendations. 
The consortium was established with a view to further discussion on effective corporate disclosures of climate- 
related information and initiatives to link disclosed information to appropriate investment decisions on the part 
of financial institutions and other organizations. 

   For TCFD Consortium, please refer to the website of TCFD Consortium. (https://tcfd-consortium.jp/en). 

 
3. Future Measures  

The Investment Corporation, based on the recognition that emphasizing ESG contributes to the enhancement 
of the Investment Corporation's medium- to long-term corporate value, will continue to press ahead with 
environmental and energy-saving measures at the portfolio properties as well as initiatives with consideration 
for various social demands. 
For the Investment Corporation’s ESG policy, please refer to the following.  
*The Investment Corporation’s policy regarding ESG: https://www.daiwa-office.co.jp/en/esg/index.html  

- End - 
*Website URL of the Investment Corporation: https://www.daiwa-office.co.jp/en/  
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